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Template Description

The newsletter uses a variation on a fairly common web page layout: the title is at the top, links to the left, and content to the right and down. This look is meant to be largely consistent from page to page, to give users easy access to any part of the newsletter in one quick step from any point within it.

The list of links uses abbreviated versions of the actual article names, since the full names would have been prohibitively long, and would have defeated the purpose of a relatively small part of the page being used for links. Full-length article names, along with descriptions, are on the “Welcome/Contents” page within a table of contents.


The publishers of Connectrix Update have abandoned the current standard of designing to an 800x600 spec (assuming the majority of users will be running at a screen resolution of 800x600, which is the present web design industry standard) and gone to a 1024x768 spec instead. The reason is that the newsletter has the potential to include graphically intense articles, and more screen real estate may be needed to satisfactorily view the newsletter. It can be viewed at lower resolutions and most of the text should be perfectly readable, although the page will have to be scrolled to show the full header. Note that Connectrix Update is not bound to any particular resolution; it will automatically expand to fill whatever window space is available to it, in stark contrast to most professional web sites using such a design.


Recognizing the overwhelmingly dominant market share of Microsoft Internet Explorer (currently being well over 90% of the browser market), Connectrix Update is developed and tested using Internet Explorer only. While there is no particular reason it should not work with Netscape (or any other browser), Connectrix Update disclaims any responsibility for the page not rendering properly in any browser other than Internet Explorer. Many web designers have abandoned cross-platform compatibility now that Internet Explorer has completely taken over the market, because trying to design for multiple browsers can be prohibitively limiting and time-consuming.
